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SHORT-TERM EXCHANGES
OF GROUPS OF PUPILS  
From the 7th to 11th of November the Assisi
International School of Fondazione Patrizio
Paoletti hosted in Assisi (Italy) pupils from Cyprus
and Poland and their teachers under "We are ALL
different, yet we are ALL the same" event. It was an
opportunity to transfer to pupils to respect and
celebrate the differences in all people, learning
together about the concept of diversity, cultural
awareness, acceptance, tolerance, as well as spark
their curiosity about different countries and
cultures.

For more information you can enter the Instagran
especially created for this purpose:
 https://www.instagram.com/ais_instagration/

https://www.instagram.com/ais_instagration/


PROJECT PROGRESS 

4th Transnational Meeting 

TRAINING TOOLKIT - PUPIL ADAPTATION –
useful resource for pedagogical staff to
implement the models into practice. Partners
agreed on the next steps of this result, that will
be available soon.  
CHANGING PERSPECTIVES: AN ONLINE E-
LEARNING PLATFORM - partners are fine-tuning
the online course and platform and will begin
soon with the translation.  Partners are
recruiting teachers for the piloting at national
level.  
M-LEARNING COURSE FOR PARENTS - this result
is ready in all partner languages. Partners are
recruiting the parents for the external piloting.  

Work is currently underway on the development of
the rest of the project results: 

1st and 2nd of December, the partners met in Rome to
discuss the progress of the project. Among other issues,
feedback on the short-term exchange between pupils
was presented. This was a great opportunity to discuss
face-to-face the project progress and agree on the next
events and deadlines.  
Many thanks to our host,  Fondazione Patrizio Paoletti,
for making our stay so pleasant. See you next time!

NEXT STEPS 
 

The 5th and last
Transnational Meeting will
take place on
11-12 May in Lublin, Poland,
hosted by OIC Poland. 
 

Stay tuned for our next
newsletter and updates
regarding the School Adapt
Project! 

PARTNERS
OIC Poland Foundation- Poland
COMCY – Cyprus 
Open Europe – Spain 
Fondazione Patrizio Paoletti – Italy 
Xenion Junior School – Cyprus 
Zespol Szkol im. Unitow Podlaskich w Wohyniu - Poland

FACEBOOK
schooladaptabilityeu

WEBSITE
https://www.schooladapt.eu
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